6-CYLINDER DOUBLE CAB PICKUP
GVB IFB 2024-006

May 28, 2024
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

This procurement was issued on May 8, 2024 and concluded on May 28, 2024 for a 6-
Cylinder Double Cab Pickup. There were no offers received by 12:00 p.m. on May 28, 2024.

Pursuant to 2GAR Div. 4, §3115(c), and because there were no offers submitted, I have
determined that it is in the best interest of the territory of Guam and GVB to cancel this
solicitation to allow for review of, revision and re-issuance of the solicitation in the near

future.
/0/}‘/
CARL T. C. GUTIERREZ
President and CEO
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